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Greetings:

This year's NBER Summer Institute International Finance and Macroeconomics workshop will be held in Cambridge, MA from Wednesday, July 10 to Friday July 12, 2019.

As always, we welcome submissions in all areas of international finance and open economy macroeconomics.

If you have a paper that you would like to submit to the IFM workshop, please upload a copy here by midnight (EST) on March 20, 2019: http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19IFM.

Complete papers are preferred, although abstracts will also be considered. Preference will also be given to papers that are not already beyond the revise and resubmit stage of submission to a journal or a conference volume. Papers by younger members of the profession are especially welcome.

Please feel free to circulate and post this notice and/or to suggest interesting papers written by others.  However, since space at the Summer Institute is limited, it will not be possible to invite to the meeting everyone who receives this call for papers.

If you have any logistical questions please contact Rob in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org. Any other questions can be directed to us.

Sincerely,

Manuel Amador and Ina Simonovska
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